
 
 
 
 
 
 
  November 9, 2011 
 
Transmittal No. 11-02 
 
VIA FEDERAL EXRESS 
Ms. Renee J. Jenkins 
Director of Administration 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

 
Re: Verizon Access Services: Tariff No. 11 

 
Dear Ms. Jenkins, 

 
 Please find attached revisions to MCImetro Access Transmission Services LLC d/b/a 
Verizon Access Transmission Services (“Verizon Access”) Local Exchange Services Tariff No. 
11.  We respectfully request that the proposed revisions become effective on December 8, 2011. 

 
 The following pages are being revised: 

 
 Page No. Revision 
 2 15 
 13 1 
 

Pursuant to 4901:1-6-11(B)(5), Verizon Access includes statement that all telephone companies 
offering BLES are subject to the Commission's service requirement. 

 
If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 

(972) 718-3442 or griselda.antu@verizon.com. 

 
 
       Respectfully submitted,  
 
 /s/ Griselda Antu 
 
 

Griselda Antu 
Tariff Administrator 
Verizon  

 
Enclosures 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

11/9/2011 5:09:48 PM

in

Case No(s). 11-2902-TP-ATA

Summary: Tariff Pursuant to 4901:1-6-11(B)(5), Verizon Access includes statement that all
telephone companies offering BLES are subject to the Commission's service requirement. 


